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Dear Yulya,

It was really nice to meet you.  I appreciate you taking the time to talk to me during your firm’s conference.  The information you provided will be very helpful in the divorce proceedings against Alina.  The first court date will be July 26 and the last, probably not for another year or two.  Such is the American justice system.  After working in Russia, I realize some things are much easier and, although it may sound strange, more rational.

When we talked, you said you would try to find the telephone numbers for

a. Nadya who worked in Cyprus and was divorced,

b. Lena who is a nurse, and

c. Olga who was a friend of Alina and Lena.

Did you have any success?  Also you mentioned you would try to recall the name of the clairvoyant that Alina used.

Besides this business, on a personal note, I would like to stay in touch with you.

Best regards

Roy

